
Learning Program 

 

 
 
Dear Hubbell Families: 
 
It’s hard to believe the school year is ending and another great year at Hubbell is 
almost over.  It is our hope that this summer you are able to spend some time with 
your child(ren) exploring and learning together with our Summer Learning Program. 
  
This year, Hubbell PTA is proud to partner with the Des Moines Public Library, 
Ernst & Young and Hy-Vee.  The programs are fun, simple and focus on four key 
areas:  Reading, Math, IB and Fitness.   
 

 Participate in the Des Moines Public Library’s Summer Reading Program to 
receive prizes from the library.  The program runs from June 10-July 20.  Go 
to any library branch to sign up! 

 Log 90 minutes of Math learning and receive prizes from Ernst & Young! 

 Research and present on a topic from the IB activity sheet & receive a cool 
prize from Hubbell PTA! 

 Complete the Summer Fitness Challenge and receive a prize from Hy-Vee! 

 Finish all four programs and receive a medal in addition to the above! 
 
Please remember that in order to receive the program awards next fall, students 
will need to turn in their completed forms at the beginning of the 2013-2014 school 
year.  A description of the programs and the forms can be found on Hubbell’s 
website.  Hard copy packets are also available in the office upon request. 
  
We would like to thank the following for making the Summer Learning Program 
possible:  Hubbell Staff, especially Mrs. Belt and Mrs. Page, Hubbell PTA, the Des 
Moines Public Library, Ernst & Young and Hy-Vee. 
 


